FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Information regarding 
Kirby & West Ltd
Richard III Road
Leicester
Le3 5qu

1.)Information regarding any inspections regarding milk quality from 2014
The Food Safety Team inspect all food businesses routinely for hygiene and standards. Kirby & West have not operated from the address given (Richard III Road) since November 2018. In November 2018 the business relocated to 9 Uxbridge Road Leicester. 

Inspections Carried out since 2014

Kirby & West Uxbridge Road Leicester     10 April 2019 – Standards found to be good

Kirby & West Richard III Road Leicester  30 June 2017 – Good standards and practices in place minor issues with structure.

Kirby & West Richard III Road Leicester  2 March 2015 – Very good – updated procedures to be provided following the inspection


2.) information regarding letters of complaints from public or anyone else regarding quality of milk products
21 July 2014
      
-  a snail in a milk bottle

12 June 2016
- an issue with unrefrigerated deliveries of milk to schools in the city. Vehicle not operating at temperature.

28 June 2017      
- an issue with a batch of ‘smelly’ milk. Traced to a delivery from a supplier that was sent out to Kirby & West incorrectly. 

12 April 2019     
- Issue with Dirty Milk Bottles. Delivered by Syston based company but collected from Kirby and West

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk

Leicester City Council

City Hall, 115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ

info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
